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The Department of Human Development and Education (DHDE) presents its compliments to the 
Permanent Mission of the Organization of American States (OAS) and has the honor to inform 
about the scholarships opportunities offered by the OAS and the Universidad Internacional de 
La Rioja (UNIR), in a joint effort to promote the education in the Americas by offering 
scholarships for the following undergraduate programs:     
 
 

 Bachelor’s in Business Administration 
 Bachelor’s in Communication 
 Bachelor’s in Pedagogy 
 Bachelor’s in Political Science and Public Administration  

 
 
Please find all the information about this program in the attached announcement and in our 
Website: www.oas.org/scholarships   
 
Questions or concerns regarding this announcement should be directed to Mr. Daniel Cabrera 
DCabrera@oas.org.  
 
The OAS/DHDE reiterates to the Mission its sentiments of highest esteem and consideration. 
 
 
 

March 17, 2015 
 

 
 
 

http://www.oas.org/scholarships
mailto:DCabrera@oas.org

